
AUGUST 30, 2019 

 One Source Energy is continuing to actively secure a buyer for all systems in place.  To date One Source Energy has received 
an official offer from Northeast Ohio as of this morning of which is being reviewed, a copy of this offer follows.   

In addition to securing a permanent sale, One Source Energy is also actively securing a temporary operations contract per 
suggestion of the commission’s staff, in which an already regulated utility will assume the responsibility of operating the 
system in its entirety until the final details of the sales negotiation can be reached.  A copy of this agreement follows. 

One Source Energy is actively taking the suggested and necessary measures in which to ensure that the customers can go 
without a natural gas service interruption and is asking that the commission grants an extension on the original September 
6th deadline to September 20th to ensure that either a temporary operations contract and/or a permanent sales contract is 
in place and that the change over can be done safely, and in the best interest of the customers.     

One Source Energy, LLC 
52 East Park Ave. Niles, Ohio 44446 
Phone:330-505-1315 
Cell: 330-282-7432 
Fax: 330-505-1621 
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